
7 Rivers Disc Golf Club 

Jason Mather 

La Crosse 

(608)421-9886 

7riversdgc@gmail.com 

7th September 2018 

City of La Crosse Park and Rec 

Attn: Patti Brown 

400 La Crosse Street 

La Crosse, WI 54601 

Dear Park Board Commissioners, 

The 7 Rivers Disc Golf Club would like to request a spot on the agenda at the Park 

Board meeting on September 20th. 

We are planning a tournament at Pettibone Park to be held on October 27th, 

2018. We are very excited to be hosting the first local tournament at 

Pettibone Park since the new nine holes (the locals call it “The Backbone”) 

have been added. The event will be hosted by our club and will be known as 

the Boneyard Open. It will be an all day event and will require the use of the 

Lagoon Shelter (with the fireplace). We come before the Park Board to 

request the fee of $85 be waived for our event. We would also like to request 

permission to close the “loop” driveway at the Pettibone Gazebo for part of 

the day due to the possibility of cars being in close proximity to one of the 

baskets during the round. 

Thank you for your consideration in adding our request to your agenda.  

Sincerely, 

Jason Mather, President 

7 Rivers Disc Golf Club 
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